
Dear Sir/Madam, 
As a citizen  of London and a resident of Westmount, I urge you to refrain from 
introducing any exemptions to the Animal Control Bylaw that would allow new zoos in 
the city.  I am particularly concerned about the issue of a reptile zoo at Westmount mall.  
I have had conversations with quite a number of people about this issue and everyone 
of them opposes this bylaw change. 
Thank you for you consideration. 
 
Lavoynne Jackson 


